
Celebrating Our Children’s Achievements 

Dear Parents, 

At St James’ we want to celebrate the abilities and talents of all our children. 

We would like to be informed if they are doing something outside of school 

that we may be unaware of. Please let us know what activities your child 

participates in, especially if they are performing at a higher level than expected 

for their age range.  If you would like to share this information, please 

complete the attached form and return it to me via the school office.  

This is to ensure that we are aware of all our pupils’ achievements, particularly 

in areas that are not offered on a traditional school curriculum. 

Please remember that every child’s achievements and talents are celebrated 

during Friday’s Award Assembly.  

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

Mrs Wilson 

Your child’s name: ................................. Class ........  Class teacher ............................ 
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Parent Signature………………………………………….Date………………………………………… 


